Dear attendee, 
Thank you for joining us for the NIH workshop “Ableism in Medicine and Clinical Research” on April 27-28, 2023. The workshop recordings are now posted on the NIH videocast page: 
Day 1 recording
Day 2 recording
As part of our commitment to continuous improvement, we would like your feedback about the conference. Please fill out this brief (about five minutes), anonymous survey (link to survey). We appreciate your responses. 
Thank you, 
The NIH Planning Committee
